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Vol. 1    Autumn Term: Core Subjects 

Our Staff in Yr3: 

Mr. T, Miss Begum and Miss Kazcor 

 

Maths

In Maths, we have done great learning 
thus far. We know how to tell the time 
– both 
digital and 
analogue. 
We can 
convert 
time from 
both digital 
to 
analogue 
and vice 
versa. We used clocks and also learned 
how to draw hands on analogue clocks. 
Science 
In Science, we learned so much about the 
human body as well as animals. We 
learned about the skeleton and its 
functions. We also learned about our 
muscles and how they work in pairs. 

Our favourite part was doing an 
investigation in class about exercise. We 
also learned more about a balanced diet 
and the different food groups. 
 
English 
In English, based on the 
text Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory they 
have written a 
narrative story and a 
biography based on 
Willy Wonka. In year 3 we are working 
hard with the children to improve their 
writing. We are focusing on using 
expanded noun phrases and up-leveled 
adjectives to describe and give detail to 
characters and setting.  

 

 

Autumn Term: Foundation Subjects 

Computing  
During our first half term our topic was ‘We are 
Presenters’. This unit gave children a chance to make a 
short narrated video and to use this to help improve their 
performance. They have also learnt how to edit their videos 
using iMovie software. After half term, our topic was ‘We 
are Programmers’. In this unit, the children created an 
animated cartoon using characters they designed. After 
using a paint tool to create characters and backgrounds, they created an animation by 
translating a storyboard into a series of scripted instructions using ‘Scratch’ software. 

 



 

 
 
 
Religious Education  
 
Children were learning about the ways in which Christians, Hindus and Muslims describe 
God and what God means to different people. This involved various group tasks 
discussing how beliefs about God affect our lives on a daily basis and how God is 
perceived in different religions. 
 
We will keep you posted on our learning as we experience them next term.  
 


